
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

 
Ocean County will receive bids 11:00 a.m. Tuesday, May 6, 2025 in the Administration Building, 
Toms River, NJ for Stormwater Management Improvements Contract 2024A, Various 
Townships.  Plans and specs are available on the County's OpenGov Electronic Bid Portal 
(https://procurement.opengov.com/portal/oceancounty).  Bidders must comply with P.L. 1975, C. 127 
and 10% Surety required.  Mark F. Jehnke, Ocean County Engineer 
 
The work to be performed under this Contract consists of the installation of approximately 1,700 linear 
feet of Cured-In-Place Pipe (CIPP), varying in sizes of 12”, 18”, 24”, 36”, and 60”, across various 
locations in Beachwood Borough, Brick Township, Jackson Township, South Toms River Borough, 
and Toms River Township.  The installation will be carried out using a hot water or steam curing 
process and will include all necessary tasks such as traffic control, bypass pumping, and clearing of the 
existing storm sewer lines and drains to ensure proper conditions for the CIPP installation, meeting all 
required standards. 
 
Estimated construction cost range: $1,000,000.00 to $5,000,000.00 


